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Monday 8th June 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you are safe and well.  

 

Over the weekend a member of staff working in the Year 1 team developed a sore 
throat and a cough. It is not unusual for this staff member to experience 
symptoms like this throughout the year. Nevertheless, as an extreme 
precaution, we have followed our risk assessment and procedures and 
temporarily closed the Year 1 Team. Child Care and Year 6 teams remain open 
and we look forward to welcoming Reception as normal tomorrow.  

 

The outcome of the test should be available by Wednesday. We will contact the 
parents/carers of the Year 1 children that have returned as soon as the results are 
known. 

 

This is not a confirmed case; this is a precautionary measure to ensure the 
safety of everyone in the Heathfield family. 

 

As always, you can contact me at events@heathfield.bolton.sch.uk should you 
require any support or guidance.  

 

Best wishes to everyone in the Heathfield Family, Stay safe. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr. M D Thornley 
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